
 

 

 
 

 

October 2020 
Bag2school and Christmas cards 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Christmas cards 

It’s coming up to that time of year where the children will be bringing home the Christmas card 
proof’s they have been working hard on in the last few weeks. They will be sent out today so 
please check your child’s bookbag when they get home. The artwork your child has created can be 
accurately reproduced, in full colour, onto a variety of products including Christmas cards and 
Thank You cards. The cards recognise and celebrate every child’s creative effort and make 
fantastic keep sakes and gifts for family and friends! 

Orders can only be placed and paid for via the online shop.  Please use the personalised link and 
code detailed on the flyer your child brings home to access your child’s design. The online shop 
will close on Tuesday 10th November, so if you wish to purchase anything, please ensure you 
have placed your order on or before this date. Orders will then be sent home with your child(ren) 
at the end of November.  

Bag2school 

We are pleased to announce that FOMP has organised a clothes & shoe collection with 
Bag2School. Bag2School is the UK’s leading textile recycler and fundraiser working with schools. As 
well as raising vitally needed funds for Monkfield Park Primary, it also helps the environment by 
helping to divert unwanted textiles away from landfill.  

By getting involved in our Bag2School collection, you have an opportunity to sort through your 
cupboards and wardrobes and donate unwanted textiles in the bag provided – this can include 
adults’ and children’s clothes, shoes (tied together please), hats, belts, handbags and soft toys, 
(please refer to http://uk.bag2school.com/ for full details).  

The donation bags will be sent home in book bags this week.  If you fill the donation bag and still 
have more, then you can use any other bag to donate your items. Please don’t forget to ask 
grandparents, friends and neighbours to have a sort out as well! The money raised by Bags2school 
is dependent on the weight of the bags collected - so the more bags we collect, the more money 
we raise. 

Please return filled bag(s) to the collection point, which this term will be Priory Walk Car Park, by 
9am on the morning of Thursday 19th November.  

Thank you for your continued support in helping raise much needed funds for Monkfield Park. 

 

The Friends of Monkfield Park Primary School 
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